
Corrigendum 

This is to inform you that the Interview is scheduled on 5th Feb, 2022 for the post of 

Junior Research Fellow (JRF) in an extramural project entitled "Understand the role of 

micro-RNA in modulating the cellular responses of DCs during post-traumatic sepsis 

and septic shock" In this context, one of the members of the interview committee is found 

covid-19 positive. Hence, it is requested to postpone the interview and schedule to 12th Feb, 

2022. 

The interview would be conducted online through Google meet. The list of 

shortlisted candidates, link to attend the meeting, and detailed time schedule of the interview 

will be notified shortly on the institute website. 

All candidates are advised to monitor the institute website regularly for any updates. 
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